
FC38. Council of the Future

Council considered a report by the Director of Corporate and Housing Services
providing an update on the progress made on the Council of the Future framework
and presenting, as an appendix, the proposed Council of the Future Programme of
Change.

Council of the Future would deliver a programme of change over the next 5 years.
The delivery plan had been designed in two phases. Phase one, which was now
complete, focused on readiness and engagement to define the Council of the Future
vision and projects making up the programme of change. Phase two, which was just
commencing, represented the implementation stage of the projects identified
throughout Phase one.

Decision

Council:-

(1) noted the progress made on the Council of the Future framework, and

(2) approved the Council of the Future Programme of Change.


